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Our Mission:
To insure
continuing financial
support for the
Signal Hill School
to enhance the
strength of the

region by providing
exceptional
opportunities for
intellectual

discovery for all

members of the
Signal Hill
Community

Paul Sforza, Chairman
TBD, Vice-Chairman
Beth Lenz, Secretary
Angela Kammann, Treasurer
Linda Altmansberger
Ryan Altmansberger
Lanna Boyles

Mark Cruse

Karen Graebe

Dean Hardt

Jackie McCloskey
Virginia Toler

Garen Vartanian

Dr. Janice Kunz -
Ex-officio member
SHS superintendent
Greg Nester -

Ex-officio member
Board of Ed. President
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Signal Hill Education Foundation

By Paul Sforza, SHEF Chairman
Signal Hill Education Foundation (SHEF) makes a difference.

Our collective success would not be possible without the gracious contributions
and donations from our sponsors and the Signal Hill School community.

In April, SHEF helped celebrate Signal Hill School’s 51% annual 8" grade play pro-
duction with a Preview Party at The Abbey. This year’s annual SHEF-sponsored
Play Preview Party raised over $4,500. The approximately 70 attendees were
treated to a sample of musical numbers from this year’s play—“Willy Wonka” —
performed by the g grade students. Later, the band Soul Shake entertained
guests throughout the evening. Attendees enjoyed a variety of food and sweets,
including a wine & chocolate pairing station.

GRANTS FOR FISCAL YEAR 2015-2016

Money raised from the preview party went to good use this year by way of a
new lighting & sound grant with some of the new items installed just in time for
the play. Our major contributions this year included:

e $16,000 Technology grant to round out teacher computer requirements and
additional student chromebooks
e $5,600 Light & Sound improvements for the Community Center

BOARD MEMBER RECOGNITION

The SHEF Board operates using 3-year terms for its members. Members can
serve up to 2 consecutive terms. | would personally like to thank our out-going
board members, Chris Frillman, 3 years Vice Chairman, Mary Kelley, 3 years
Board Secretary, and Barb Castello, 4 years Board Member. Each served with
distinction and always with Signal Hill School and the community in the forefront
of every decision.

AMAZON SMILES PROGRAM

Shopping Amazon, use smile.amazon.com and designate Signal Hill Educational
Foundation, Itd. as your charity. Each purchase will make a donation to SHEF.

I Save the Date
ﬁ“ November TBD: Cocktails for a Cause (C4AC), SHEF’s annual fundraiser
\ Check out the website for other SHEF events and updates: shefinfo.org




Signal Hill Education Foundation

Thank You by Paul Sforza, SHEF Chairman

On behalf of the SHEF Board, | want to thank each and every one of our donors. Although the list below does not reflect everyone
that made a difference to our mission this past year; to those who donated even small amounts through the High Five program,
attended events, gave time to volunteer at an event or with a mailing, your efforts are very much appreciated. We have a great
tradition of giving back; to support the Signal Hill School and the Community it serves. You, our donors and volunteers, give small,

give large, give once, or give every time — you make a difference.

Thank you to all who have donated to the Signal Hill Education Foundation, July 2015 through June 2016.

Memorials:

In Memory of Barbara Lee:
Mrs. Linda Havlin

In Memory of Floyd Hammel:
Larry & Linda Altmansberger
Thomas & Diana Barnett
Doug & Ruth Bush

Ed & Allyson Callison

Tom & Dede Farquhar
George & Darlene Fritzinger
Frank & Claudette Graetz
Hal & Mary Hall

Maureen Herr

Larry & Teresa Hoff

Dr. & Mrs. Duk Kim
Marlene Lintz

Debbie Lippert

Roger & Elaine Lowery

Rob & Lori Parks

Al & Nancy Scharf

Darrell & Joyce Shelton
Sandra Spirtas

Eric & Anne Weidmann
Women of the Moose

In Memory of Eric Weidmann:

Linda Altmansberger

Businesses:

4204 Main Street Brewing Co.
Bank of Edwardsville

Commerce Bank

Compu-Type

Fletcher’s Kitchen and Tap
Hideg Pharmacy

Jefferson’s

Papa Vito’s

Wirtz Distributing

Individuals:

Mr.& Mrs. Larry Altmansberger
Mr. & Mrs Ryan Altmansberger
Mr. & Mrs. Christian Andrade
Mr. & Mrs. Dan Angenend

Mr. & Mrs. Tom Barnett

Mr. & Mrs. Brent Boyles

Mr. & Mrs. Branson Burris

Ms. Tina Carpenter

Mr. & Mrs. Ted Castello

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Cipfl

Mr. & Mrs. Fred Colliflower
Mr. & Mrs. Wayne Cox

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Cruse

Mrs. Martha Dexheimer

Mr. & Mrs. Brian Dietz

Ms. Pat Dismukes

Dr. & Mrs. Chris Dugan

Mr. & Mrs. Jay Enyart

Mr. & Mrs. Tom Farquhar

Mr. & Mrs. Chris Frillman
Ms. Lee Ann Gemmingen
Mr. & Mrs. Bob Goalby
Ms. Sarah Goode

Mr. & Ms. Bob Graebe

Dr. & Mrs. Jay Haines

Mr. & Mrs. Tom Hankley
Mr. & Mrs. Dean Hardt
Mrs. Linda Havlin

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Henke
Ms. Diane Herr

Ms. Maureen Herr

Mr. Jay Hoffman

Mr. & Mrs. Dave Hollenbeck
Mr. & Mrs. Matt Holmes
Mr. & Mrs. Lars Johansson
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis Judd
Mr. & Mrs. Phil Kammann
Mr. & Mrs. James Kelley
Ms. Anne Koleson

Mr. & Mrs. Duane Lambert
Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Lee

Mr. & Mrs. Mike Lenz

Ms. Debbie Lippert

Ms. Margaret Lowery

Mr. & Mrs. Jamey McCloskey
Dr. & Mrs. Craig McKee
Ms. Lee Mikesell

Ms. Justine Milicevic

Ms. Kathryn Monroe

Ms. Liz Murphy

Mr. & Mrs. Dennis Nadler

Mr. & Mrs. Greg Nester
Ms. Janet M. Noble

Mr. & Mrs. Michael O’Sadnick
Mr. & Mrs. Steve Odenwald
Mr. & Mrs. Steve Peyton
Mrs. Linda Potter

Dr. & Mrs. M.S. Rao

Ms. Ellen Ritz

Mr. & Mrs. Joe Rodriguez
Ms. Sara Rule

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Schmitz
Mr. Kyle Selliers

Mr. & Mrs. Paul Sforza

Ms. Christine Sforza

Mr. & Mrs. Matt Shellabarger
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Slocomb
Ms. Sue Slocomb

Dr. & Mrs. Russell Strong
Mr. & Mrs. Dave Toler

Mr. & Mrs. Dick Vartanian
Mr. & Mrs. Alan Veile

Mr. & Mrs. Don Weihl

Ms. Karen Weinland

Mr. & Mrs. Philip Weiss

Mr. & Mrs. Steve West

Mr. & Mrs. Ron Williams
Mr. & Mrs. Joe Young

High Five’s and Donations can also be made online at SHEFINFO.ORG




